CELEBRATEONE COLUMBUS

Board Action 03-2024
July 8, 2024

Re: Funding for Doula Training - Year 2

Executive Summary:

The CelebrateOne team requests approval to transfer $50,000.00 from the CelebrateOne Community
Fund at The Columbus Foundation. This action will provide funding to support the City of Columbus
current doula contractor costs.

The source of funding for this transfer is a gift from the Crane Family Foundation.

Purpose Amount

To cover costs associated with contracts the City of Columbus has

with doula $50,000.00

Total Transfer* $50,000.00

Approved.by:

Treasurer

Vice Chair



